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Comments: The Stibnite Gold Project #50516 should not be allowed to continue.  It will ruin the wonderful East

Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River.  Also, its construction will ruin the viewshed from the famous Frank

Church River of No Return Wilderness and create unwanted noise pollution in that area.  We can not afford to

destroy these precious resources.


